
 

  

Park and St Peter’s Post 
FRIENDSHIP & KINDNESS | PATIENCE | INDEPENDENCE | HONESTY | BRAVERY | CURIOSITY 

FRIENDSHIP| RESPECT | PERSEVERANCEF | FORGIVENESS | COMPASSION | HOPE 

 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ Matthew 5.16 

 

 

 

 

Christmas….! 
You’ve got this….! 

There is a lot of things going on-it’s a silly 

busy time. The pressure to be everything 

to everyone and everywhere at the same 

time is on everyone-especially this time 

of year and especially on parents.  

There can be a real pressure on families 

to spend the most-do the most, go on 

the most lavish breaks…. 

We have honestly found that for children, 

this is not the case. 

Your presence is worth more than any 

present to your children. The time you 

spend with them, the time spent 

together will make the Christmas 

memories. Spend time with the ones you 

love and read, watch films, play games, 

sing, dance, be silly and funny. Whatever 

you, your friends and family do-do it 

together!. 

That’s why at this time of year especially, 

our schools are working hard to put on 

so many wonderful and very lowkey 

events. By bringing our families together 

and offering what we do, we are 

hopefully making memories for 

everyone. 

Memories do not have to cost the earth, 

but memories made can mean the 

world!  

 

Mark Currell 

Principal  

 

What a week…. 
This week has been choc full of fabulous 

Christmas events for our children.  

We’ve had Park’s Nativity, St Peter’s 

Christingle, St Peter’s at the Pantomime 

and Christmas Jumper Day-all in the 

same week!  

The feedback we have ahd for parents, 

carers and families was that our children 

really shone. We were also 

complimented SO many times regarding 

our polite manners and our behaviour. 

We are all so proud of our children and 

hope you are too. They really do “Let 

their light shine!” 

Here are some highlights….. 

 

 
 



 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for joining us and making this 

week really Christmassy! Thank you for 

supporting your children and our 

schools. It’s been magic! 



 

  

 
Even the staff felt super Christmassy! 

 
Such a Sweetie….! 
Ettie from St Peter’s has been a real star. 

Check out this news story from online! 

 

 
Ettie is not the only pupil at our schools 

thinking of others or putting others first, 

Poppy at St Peters also donated a 

number of teddies and toys to the 

foodbank so that children less fortunate 

could have something soft and cuddly for 

Christmas.  

We love hearing about how our young 

stars have been changing the lives of 

others! Let us hear all about your good 

news stories. 

 

Safe on line…. 
Following on from last week’s item on 

the newsletter regarding children being 

safe online and making sensible choices-

AND parents knowing what their children 

are doing, access and saying on line…. 

Here is a flyer from a safeguarding 

partner. 

 

With the Christmas festivities just 

around the corner, children are looking 

forward to receiving gifts. For many, this 

may be devices that allow you to go 

online. Even with the best intentions, 

many parents have a false sense of how 

to keep their child secure, or think their 

child is more secure than they actually 

are.  

 

Please feel free to share with your 

parents – carers the attached 

information sheet either electronically 

and/or through your website, on keeping 

children safe online this Christmas. It is 

a great timely reminder of the key Safety 

Net messages 

 

I hope you find this free resource 

valuable and if you wish to explore future 

training opportunities for parents and 

colleagues on keeping children safe 

online, please Click Here to watch a 

short video on what is Safety Net and 

dates.  

 

https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/train-the-trainer/


 

  

 

 
Attendance… 

(National average is 94.6%) 
 

Park  

All students 95% 

 

Eagles 90% 

Kingfishers 92% 

Sparrows 95% 

Puffins 82% 

Red Kites 94% 

Robins 91% 

 

 

St Peter’s 

All Students 93% 

 

St George 91% 

St Christopher 96% 

St Martha 99% 

St Andrew 89% 

St Mary 96% 

St Cecilia 93% 

St David 87% 

St Patrick 96% 

 
Next week’s dates… 
W/B 11.12.2023 

 

Monday:  
St Peter’s: Collective worship  

 

Tuesday:  
St Peter’s: Year 6 choir at Manor in the 

afternoon and evening performance   

St Peter’s: Flu Vaccines   

 

Wednesday:  
Park and St Peter’s : Saxon Hall choir 

performance 5.30 

St Peter’s: Last day to order Christmas 

meal  

 

Thursday:  
Park: Christmas mas Disco – Year 1 and 

2 – 5pm-6pm 

 



 

  

Friday:  
Park Values VIP Assembly,  

St Peter’s: Celebration Collective 

Worship 

 

 

 

This week’s 
messages…. 

 
 

 
 

  


